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July 5, 2018
You are invited!

We would like to invite you to join us for 1 day of learning and networking at the next
CIPMM Regional Workshop on October 17, 2018 in Calgary, Alberta.

We are in the process of putting together a great program for the Regional Workshop that
will include an impressive line-up of sessions and speakers, keynotes, interesting and
engaging plenary panels, trade show, networking reception, and much more. We expect to
cover topics such as the Canadian Collaborative Procurement Status, GC Transfer,
Procurement Transformation, Commodity Management and Lifecycle Asset Management
Plans, Social Procurement, Aboriginal Opportunities and Considerations, CORCAN, Lessons
from the Giant Mine Project, Fleet Management and more.

This Workshop demonstrates our commitment to invest and strengthen the procurement
and materiel management community in the region. Our objective is to give you an
opportunity to engage with colleagues and exchange experiences and best practices.

We are looking forward to seeing you on October 17, 2018 at this premier procurement and
materiel management event.

Sincerely yours,
Caro[yn ’Montague

2018 CIPMM Regional Workshop Chair



